
2021 Tweet Sheet� Responsible Gaming Education Week
These sample tweets and accompanying graphics (click on the graphics to download) are designed to inspire your Responsible Gaming 
Education Week social media posts. Replace text in bold with your organization’s responsible gaming resources. Don’t forget  
to include #RGEW21 to amplify your message. Visit the Responsible Gaming Education Week page for additional resources.

Take the time to bet responsibly. @YourOrganization 
offers education and tools: (Link to Company Page) 
#RGEW21

Responsible gaming is at the core of everything we do. We’re 
proud to join with @AmericanGaming during #RGEW21 to 
spotlight the importance of playing responsibly.

Responsible sports betting means thinking like the pros on 
the field. Learn the Xs and Os of playing responsibly: https://
bit.ly/3dfWtYQ #HaveAGamePlan #RGEW21 

#RGEW21 is more than a motto. Annually, the gaming 
industry invests hundreds of millions of dollars and works 
closely with the country’s more than 4,000 regulators to 
protect consumers and promote responsible play. 

Our employees are united in their commitment to responsible 
gaming and are empowered with the training and resources to 
promote responsibly play on the casino floor. #RGEW21

For #RGEW21, we’re joining @AmericanGaming to promote 
responsible sports betting. Before you bet, learn how to 
#HaveAGamePlan: https://bit.ly/3dfWtYQ 
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